

North Carolina Health Care Facilities Association

Mike Hourigan

Dear Mike,

Thank you so much for presenting your exciting and motivating programs to the members of the North Carolina Health Care Facilities Association at our Annual Convention and Exposition in Winston-Salem. Your presentation was a tremendous hit and received many rave reviews. For many convention attendees, your presentation was the highlight of the entire four-day meeting! If I tried, I wouldn't even be able to count the number of people who approached me to compliment your presentation. Your topic was interesting for everyone, no matter their previous knowledge. If you wish to work with any other of our state affiliates and need any recommendations, please feel free to call on me.

I look forward to working with you in the future. If you have any further questions, please call me. Thanks again for being such a pleasure to work with!

Sincerely,

Karen L. Radford Director of Education and Membership Services